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Hi Michelle
 
I object the Huskisson Hotel Redevelopment proposal, in particular to the construction of
a 4 to 5 storey building at the rear of the Huskisson hotel. 
 
Huskisson is a beautiful coastal village that has natural ambiance and appeal to countless
tourists and local residents.  There is already an overabundance of holiday
accommodation in both Huskisson and surrounds.  The Huskisson Hotel should remain as
is for heritage reasons and not block views of Jervis Bay with unsightly "out of character"
high rise buildings that ruin the streetscape and landscape.  This would ruin the look of
Huskisson altogether.  The reason tourists flock to the town is for its country/coastal
appeal.  Please do not allow the ruination of Huskisson.  Huskisson is a special gem on the
South Coast and should remain so. 
 
I have never made political donations.   
 
Kind regards
Jennifer Mutton 




